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April 28, 2010

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit St, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

To Whom It May Concern:

This is a letter to request expedited approval of the application for NH Electric
Aggregator.

Standard Power of America is a newly formed corporation based in New Hampshire. We
will be representing several licensed suppliers in New Hampshire and other deregulated
states.

Our desire to accelerate the NH approval process is a result of the mistreatment of a
number of personal clients by their current supplier. These businesses have voiced a
desire for us to help them switch suppliers as soon as possible.

While we know that these customers have the option to return to the default provider in
their area, we would rather not put them through two changes in a short time span.

Thanks for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerel

Austin Eaton
Principal
Standard Power of America
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